
Church of St. Bridget Lenten Retreat 

 

 

“We Are Called To Be Church” 

 

Saturday, March 15 at 10:00—12:00 pm 

Sister Karen Mohan, a Northside  
Visitation Sister will be our facilitator. 
Sister Karen has been part of the 
Northside for 30 plus years. She is a 
wonderful retreat facilitator and will 
share more on why “We Are Called 
To Be Church.” She will also speak 
on Pope Francis’ Jubilee Year of Hope. 
Why we are pilgrims of hope and how 
can we open doors to hope. 
 

 
This will be a wonderful morning to come together and 
pray together. Please mark your calendars and invite a 
friend to join you.  
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